
 

24/06/24                     ‘Big Talk Education’ 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our relationship education we have invited ‘Big Talk Education’ into school on 1st 
July to work with all our children from Foundation 1 to Year 6. They will deliver a programme 
called ‘Growing up Safe’ with a view to teaching all our children how they can keep happy, 
healthy and safe. Big talk education have worked in many schools across Yorkshire and 
feedback from schools and parents has been overwhelmingly positive.  We have attached a 
letter from Big Talk which provides an overview of the content of the sessions within each 
year group.  
 
They are also passionate about working with parents and have produced a parental video 
outlining and explaining the content of the session. To access the video please use the link 
below. 
 
Password:  Happy&Safe 
  
https://www.bigtalkeducation.co.uk/year-by-year/ 
 
 
Kind regards 

 
Helena Honeybone 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.bigtalkeducation.co.uk/year-by-year/

